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The Rt Hon Mrs Margaret Thatcher MP
Prime Minister
10 Downing Street

London
SW1 2AA 10th April 1989

Dear Prime Minister,

As you know, we have always been most appreciative of the efforts you
have made on behalf of Soviet Jews. May I particularly record our satis-
faction at the contents of the speech you gave at your dinner for President
Gorbachev last Thursday. As I was reported saying in The Times on
Saturday, you have, with respect to President Gorbachev's visit, done
everything we could have expected.

Your policy in this area is absolutely right. There is no doubt that
the more progress the Soviet Union makes in the field of individual human
rights, the less we will perceive them to be a threat. In such circum-

stances it will not only be Soviet Jews who will benefit.

Yours sincerely,
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Neil Bradman
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